2015 BROWNING BOOK FAIR - LIBRARY DONATION

"To add a library to a house is to give that house a soul." -Cicero



The Library is a very important to our school, and we continue to make improvements and look to the Browning community for support to help keep it current. Please consider making a general library donation to help cover new and future costs.

We also encourage you to honor someone special by donating a bookplate* in your child's name. Faculty honorees will receive a card notifying them of your gift. What a wonderful way to express your gratitude!

| Donate: | |
|---|---|
| General Library Fund: \$ | |
| Number of Bookplates*: *Funds will be used towards books and other librar | bookplate(s) at \$25/bookplate for a total of \$ |
| Specifics: | |
| Donor: | Email: |
| Donor name for bookplate: | |
| Name(s) of honoree(s): Please | list below. If "In Memory Of", please note with an (*). |
| | |
| | |
| | |
| | |
| | |
| | |
| Payment Information: Checks should be made payable | to The Browning School. |
| Credit cards are also accepted. | Total Charge Amount: \$ |
| Name on Card: | |
| Billing Address: | Zip Code: |
| Card #: | |
| Security Code: | Expiration Date: |
| Signature: | |

PLEASE RETURN COMPLETED FORMS BY OCTOBER 30 TO THE FRONT DESK – ATTENTION: BOOK FAIR.

Thank you for your support. Your donation is tax deductible. Please keep a copy for your records.

Questions? Please contact May Kang (mayjkang@gmail.com), Kathleen Glaymon (kbglaymon@mac.com), or Michele Post (moh7395@gmail.com).